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Craig, Sondra

From: Clara Rush <cerush26@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:24 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Pathways Held Leases Program

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi!  
 
I'm a La Crosse resident, (804 Cass St. #425, if you need my address!). I'm writing to ask council members to 
vote NO on the referral of 25-0682 and YES to pass the resolution. From what I understand, the Held Leases 
Program does not force landlords to cooperate, and it provides a way to get low case management folks off the 
street. As someone who used to work with the unhoused population in another city, it's the low case 
management folks who often get left behind, as they get considered lower need. A program like the Pathways 
Held Leases can do a lot of good by filling in that gap. 
 
Thanks! 
Clara 
 
Clara Rush 
she/her/hers 
(314)-882-2549  
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